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March 30, 2021 
 
The Honorable Guy Guzzone 
Chair, Budget and Taxation Committee 
Miller Senate Office Building, 3 West Wing 
11 Bladen Street 
Annapolis, MD 21401 
 
Re: Letter of Support for House Bill 530 – St. Mary's County – Gaming – Administration of 
Bingo Licenses  
 
Dear Chairman Guzzone: 
 
As the Senator representing St. Mary’s County, I am writing to state my support for House Bill 
530 – St. Mary's County – Gaming – Administration of Bingo Licenses. 
 
I respectfully request a favorable report on House Bill 530.  Thank you for your consideration of 
this local St. Mary’s County bill.  Please contact me if you have any further questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Senator Jack Bailey 
District 29 
Calvert and St. Mary’s Counties 
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Senator Guy Guzzone 
Chairman 
Senate Budget and Taxation Committee 
3 West 
Miller Senate Office Building 
Annapolis, Maryland 21401 
HB530-St. Mary's County - Gaming - Administration of Bingo Licenses 

Support 

Dear Chairman Guzzone and Members of the Committee: 

Thank you for the opportunity to testify in favor of HB530- St. Mary's County - Gaming - 
Administration of Bingo Licenses. This bill was requested by the St. Mary’s County Board of 
County Commissioners and has the support of the St. Mary’s County Delegation, unanimously.  

The  bill allows the St. Mary’s County Board of County Commissioners to designate an individual 
to manage issuance of charity bingo licenses.  

We would ask that the Committee give the bill a favorable report.  

Thank you, 

 
Matt Morgan 
Chair, 
St. Mary’s County Delegation 
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